RM of Oakview
Rapid City Utility Customers

The Public Works Department will be
Isolating water lines for leak detection in the
town of Rapid City

Beginning
) Monday, September 26th (

During the day and overnight

If you notice a drop in water pressure
and/or discolored water, please
contact our offices immediately.

Oak River: 204-566-2146 Rapid City: 204-826-2515
info@rmofoakview.ca




